11A11~158, BRELRMBEOFTVERREE A7\ -TODI IR ITEMLI-BR
DERELSIEHE115EM Ty aELZiN, AHOFEROCEREEEZFBITHLERR
FEHIZSMLELz, COTADIIMNI. BAXDHEEEBOREIL., XD BXRKROEWLFE
DAY T—OBEEVICELERIZEITE5 0—N\IILAMOBEREHET S LEBMIZ. B
FR i EA—F V7 UBRICEYERRSNATULET,

S, SEEFREFMESFER (HR). ERHMEZESEFER. BARIFISHFERK.
BIFRIFBHASEZR. BELURIRAESEFEZEROERELSIRZE T, 1 OHEIFEDT
A ABEORVOGFEME LTFHF Y1 ELEFHBLEL,

1 2BICHESNEZA VIO T—2 a3 VICEEsmBEAEEL. CADLERET ST LEY
T—2a DEFIMYBAHAEL, BE. HE—/GF - EFESIRE L. BRICKZMIT
TT7HA)NWDEFBEEBOXLGEZMART AL IICEHMLEL -,

1 4 BHIZ W. O. Smith Nashville Community Music School [C TR sht-L+E T 3 > TlE.
A=l - Ta—2 -FyPabimRMD. BREFRVWRIFERICHES T v a EIL~DE
WOKEFLARASIN, HOWTNETE - BRESXIY. SEIO7 XY HSBTREAREC LT
ENLTREROBXREREES AMICE DL SHIH T 2E5DRIEZITVELT,
FOTERORREBELYBSEROHEEHIZOVTORBRNLHY . EMHBEBEEROREE LY
HMITHEDERHEERLZEIZTOVTOD I LEYT—avhbyYEL

Mayor Karl Dean Consul-General Motohiko Kato Students from Tottori Students and guests

giving their presentation enjoying local and Japanese food

A group of 115 high school students and teachers visited Nashville from November 11-15.
They were part of the “"KAKEHASHI Project-the Bridge for Tomorrow,” a youth exchange
project between Japan and the US, and visited local schools and Japanese companies in
Nashville and surrounding areas. The Project aims at promoting deeper mutual
understanding among the people of Japan and the U.S., enabling future leaders of
Japan-US exchanges to form networks, and helping young people develop wider
perspectives to encourage active roles at the global level in the future. It is organized by the
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Japan Foundation and co-organized by the Laurasian Institution. The students are from five
high schools in Japan and started their ten-day visit to the U.S. in Nashville. They continued
their stay with host families in several cities acorss America before completing their trip in
Boston, Massachusetts.

An orientation was held on November 12, where the students prepared presentations which
they were going to make during their stay in the U.S. Kazuhiro Iryu, Deputy Consul-General
of Japan, encouraged the students to stay healthy and make the most of experiencing
American lifestyles and culture.

A reception was held on November 15 at the W.O. Smith Nashville Community Music School.
Mayor Karl Dean of Nashville welcomed the delegation and introduced the strong friendship
between Japan and the City. Consul-General Motohiko Kato expressed his hope that the
students learned a lot of valuble lessons from this trip and become a bridge between Japan
and the U.S. in future.

Representatives of each high school introduced their schools and hometowns to guests, and
representatives of Tottori Keiai High School made a presentation about a renowned manga
artist from Tottori.


http://www.laurasian.org/

